
Certificate of Excellence for student work at CSE3 

On Friday March 1st, 2019 at the annual CSE3 advisory board meeting three CSE3 student employees 
were recognized for the work they have done at the center. The students were presented with a 
certificate of excellence by their faculty supervisor/mentor. Dr. Randall Ethridge presented the award to 
Mr. Shawn Harbin for his work creating datalogging and sensor equipment which has been used for his 
ongoing research at lake Mattamuskeet.  Dr. Tarek Abdel-Salam presented the award to Mr. Caleb 
Lockamy for his work on an EPA grant where center faculty and students conducted energy audits on 
food and beverage packaging facilities in eastern North Carolina to help the companies reduce the 
amount of energy they consume during a regular day of operation. Dr. Praveen Malali presented the 
award to Mr. Julian Brady for his work on an energy audit of a nationally renowned bird park in eastern 
North Carolina as well as his ongoing research into residential solar power potential in easter n North 
Carolina.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


